
NOTICE: CASCO TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
BUDGET HEARING 

MONDAY, JUNE 16, 2025 
IMMEDIATELY AFTER THE REGULAR MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing of the Township of Casco, Allegan County, State of 
Michigan, will be held at the Casco Township Hall, 7104 107th Avenue beginning immediately after 

the Regular Meeting on Monday June 16, 2025. 
 

At such time in accordance with the law, a budget covering proposed expenditures and 
revenues of the Township will be submitted for consideration. 

 
The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 

proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. 
 

A copy of the proposed budget is available for viewing at the Casco Township Hall during normal 
business hours and posted in the foyer of the Casco Township Hall.  Copies are available on the 

website, www.cascotownship.org, and by emailing the clerk, clerk@cascotownship.org.  
Immediately following the conclusion of the Regular Meeting, the Budget Hearing will be convened, 

on the agenda of which is to approve the 2025/2026 Fiscal Year Budget. 
Necessary and reasonable aids for disabled persons will be made available with sufficient 

notice to the clerk. 
 

Rachel Ridley 
Casco Township Clerk  
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